

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

April 9, 2024

Attendees: Karen, Ben, Nathan, Olivier, Janos, Bence, Paul, Joanna, Anton

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - TF-A
 - TF-A release will start mid April-end of May
 - Freeze will be mid-May
 - TF-A LTS
 - LTS tickets update to be sent out later this week
 - TF-M
 - TF-M release was delayed slightly and will now start on Thursday this week
 - Waiting on several Arm patches
 - Some issues seen so far on the first FVP that was enabled
 - Issues on FVP lava may be related to TuxSuite
 - **Action** - Anton to create a ticket so Ben can take a look
 - [\[TFC-605\]](#)
 - Anton created this ticket and reports that it's working well
 - Ticket closed
 - [\[TFC-606\]](#)
 - A regular sync of the repo is required
 - All projects use this repo
 - Paul to take a look
 - [\[TFC-598\]](#)
 - Is the login different?
 - Should be able to access everything publicly
 - Anton to follow the steps in the ticket and let us know if it works
 - **Action** - Ben to get an extension on the license so we can investigate the failures
 - MBedTLS
 - [\[TFC-587\]](#)
 - UBL license testing should be completed this week
 - Ben
 - Junos are back online
 - The tag on the junos needs targetted testing
 - The issue could exist on the R2 tag
 - Is there a reason why TF-A is using this tag?
 - Only the R1 is in the lab
 - **Action** - Ben to look to see if it's the R1 or R2 tag on the junos
 - Paul
 - UBL licenses
 - Paul merged the test changes to go from Flexnet to UBL licenses
 - Currently investigating failures
 - What is the expiration date for Flexnet licenses?
 - End of April